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IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION
21/05/2017

1. All the JNTU Kakinada examinations, for all affiliated colleges; scheduled to be conducted on 22-5-2017 & 23-5-2017 (Monday& Tuesday) are postponed in view of prevailing high temperature.

2. Remaining examinations will be conducted as per schedule. 

3. Dates of postponed examinations will be will be intimated later.


s/d
Dr P Subba Rao
Director of Evaluation (DE)
JNTUK Kakinada



